
Question: 
 
 
I am one of the sprinkler contractors bidding on the Rochester Fire Department sprinkler system. 
As I was going through the insurance requirements for this project I noticed that there is a 
Combined Single Limit, Bodily Injury and Property Damage: $5,000,000.00 aggregate. Is this 
correct? I am pretty sure that most of the sprinkler contractors at the walk through do not carry 
this much coverage. Could you please take a look at this and respond? 
 
 
 
Answer: 
  
The certificate of insurance amounts that are listed in items 4a, 4b, and 4c on page 9 of 13 under 
the "Contractor's and Subcontractor's Insurance" section are correct. I encourage potential 
bidders to ensure compliance with the bid document. Bidders who choose to submit an alternate 
bid or bid(s) may be disqualified during the review process for non-compliance. 
  
The right is reserved to reject any or all proposals, to waive technicalities or to advertise for new 
proposals, if in the judgment of the City, the best interest of the City of Rochester will be 
promoted thereby. 
  
 


